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Comments: Increasing wilderness areas in Cibola National Forest

 

Dear Sirs:

 

I am concerned about the addition of many acres of Forest Service land being converted to wilderness status,

thus decreasing the access to those acres.  I live in Gallup, New Mexico.  We are practically surrounded by

Indian Reservation lands which in itself keeps us from having access to many of the wonderful things this land

has to offer.  I do understand the need to protect and preserve so future generations can enjoy.  But with limited

areas of recreation in my area, I would hope than the plan is severely deterred in the Mt Taylor District.

 

Peter Shaw

Clayton Homes 834

505-863-6022

peter.shaw@claytonhomes.com

 

"Opening doors to a better life, one home at a time"
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